Tennessee Valley Authority, 1101 Market Street, Chattanooga, Tennessee 37402-2801

May 10, 2006

Mr. Rick Brown

Environmental Engineer

Division of Solid Waste Management

Tennessee Department of Environment
and Conservation

2700 Middlebrook Pike, Suite 220

Knoxville, Tennessee 37921-5602

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY (TVA) - RESPONSE TO NOTICE OF
DEFICIENCY (NOD) DATED MARCH 30, 2006 AND SUBMISSION OF REVISED
OPERATIONS MANUAL - DREDGE CELL LATERAL EXPANSION —~ KINGSTON
FOSSIL PLANT

Dear Mr. Brown:

TVA has reviewed the above referenced NOD and has made ali of the requested
changes. Enclosed are 3 copies of the affected pages of the Operations Manual and
attachments, pre-punched, to replace those in our previous submittal and 3 complete
drawing sets. As requested, a complete Part {| Permit Package has also been sent to
Mr. Glen Pugh.

If you have any questions, please contact Larry C. Bowers at (423) 751-4947 in
Chattanooga. Mr. Bowers is'the TVA point of contact for this project.

Sincerely,

Brion B Panke

Gordon G. Park
Manager of Environmental Affairs
5D Lookout Place

Enclosures

cc: Mr. Glen Pugh
Solid Waste Section
Division of Solid Waste Management
5th Floor, L&C Tower
401 Church Street
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-11535
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